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23 February 2024 

 
Tamworth Street Pavement Reconstruction Project 

(Fitzroy Street to Palmer Street) 
 

Dubbo Regional Council (DRC) wishes to advise residents and local businesses of 
Tamworth Street and Jubilee Street that the Tamworth Street Pavement 
Reconstruction Project is programmed for commencement in mid-March 2024. 
 
These works are aimed at improving the pavement performance by complete 
reconstruction of the existing pavement. At this stage Council anticipates that the 
reconstruction works will take approximately (9) nine to (13) thirteen weeks to 
complete, weather permitting (see project map attached).  
 
Council understands that these works may impact access to footpaths, driveways, and 
businesses. To minimise these impacts, Council wishes to undertake these works in 
different stages including night works, with details to be confirmed at a later date. 
 
Council also wishes to notify residents that there will be some noise associated with 
these works, however, Council will endeavour to minimise the disturbance to 
residents. 
 
Although the project commencement date is still to be confirmed, residents and local 
businesses will be notified once the project has been confirmed. Council will also 
advise residents of the proposed hours and the expected duration of the works.  
  
Further details on the impact on traffic, and to keep up to date on the project, please 
visit Council’s ‘Your Say’ page at the following link, and click the ‘+ Follow’ button at 
the top left-hand of the project page.  
https://yoursay.dubbo.nsw.gov.au/tamworth-street-reconstruction 
 
If you are following the project, you will receive notifications and updates as the 
project progresses.  

 

Courtesy Notice 
FOR MORE INFORMATION: 

Umesh Khatri - Project Engineer 
Contact: 02 6801 4000 

Website: www.dubbo.nsw.gov.au 

https://yoursay.dubbo.nsw.gov.au/tamworth-street-reconstruction
http://www.dubbo.nsw.gov.au/
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Council acknowledges the inconvenience these works may cause, especially to 
residents and businesses, and thank you for your continued understanding during 
these infrastructure improvement works.  
 
Should you have any questions in relation to this courtesy notice please contact 
Council’s Project Engineer, Umesh Khatri, during normal office hours on 0473 801 993. 
 
 
 
Umesh Khatri 
Project Engineer
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Project Map 
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